
 
Dates to know: 
02/07/22-02/11/22: St. Vincent de Paul 

Food Drive 

2/10/22: Deadline to order Field Day shirts 
Field Day T-Shits go home with your student(s) the 

week of Feb. 28. 

2/11/22: Last day for 5th graders purchase a 

spot in the yearbook Memory Wall 

3/4/22: Field Day 

3/5/22: Mother-Son Event 

4/22/22: Spring Festival 

5/13/22: BINGO Night 

5/27/22: Dads and Donuts 
*all dates and events are subject to change 

 

Find & Follow Us: 
Website: archwayglendale.org/pso 

Facebook: PSO on Facebook 

Facebook: Dads’ Club on Facebook 
 

PSO Board: 
President: Shannon Richards-Nieves 

Vice President: Sherri Belanger 

Treasurer: Tawni Adams 

Secretary: Marilyn Dorman 

School Support: Bri Holloway 
Foundational Events: Maria Armijo, Georgina 

Westphal 

Lunch Program: Kristina Frosch 

Social Committee: Michelle O’Connor 

Social Committee: Shawna Zetah 

Social Committee: Brad Raymo 

Social Committee: Leigh Mitchell 

Volunteer Coordinator: OPEN 

Social Media and Passive Revenue: Chris 

Lucius 

Graphic Designer: Jason McNeil 

Dads’ Club President: Jonah Nieves 

 

Email Us: 
ArchwayGlendalePSO@gmail.com 
ArchwayGlendaleDadsClub@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 A FUN RUN SIZED THANK YOU! 

Thank you all for your support of our annual Fun Run! Together 

we raised more than $20,000 that will go toward building a Secret 

Garden, updating the playground equipment, and the general school 

fund. We hope your child(ren) enjoyed the day’s activities, and it’s 

not over yet. Tomorrow morning, we will celebrate with a school 

assembly where prizes will be awarded. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL FOOD DRIVE 

We hope you saw the flyer that was sent home yesterday for the St. 

Vincent de Paul Food Drive. In previous years we’ve always done 

this event closer to the holidays. However, we asked St. Vincent de 

Paul when they really need donations, and they suggested this 

week. So please join us in filling a bag with non-perishable food 

items. We have boxes set up on the curb for students to drop their 

donations off as they go into Archway Glendale in the morning. 

Teachers and volunteers are also available to help with the items. 

FIELD DAY T-SHIRTS 

Reminder: the deadline to order your Field Day t-shirt is 

THURSDAY. If you do not wish to buy a Field Day t-shirt, your 

student can wear their school uniform, spirit shirt, or a t-shirt that 

matches their section’s color.  

 

*Due to supply chain delays, the extra small and small neon blue 

shirts are unavailable. As an FYI, the PSO has done our best to 

match the neon blue color, but it will be a bit off.  

• A Sections: BLUE 

• B Sections: ORANGE 

• C Sections: GREEN 

 

PURCHASE YOUR FIELD DAY T-SHIRT 

Field Day shirts will be sent home the week of February 28th. 

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK!  

Secure your 2021-2022 yearbook. Prices increase in April. 

Prices: 

• February 1-March 30: $40 

• April 1-May 19: $50 

 

CLICK HERE TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK 
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mailto:ArchwayGlendalePSO@gmail.com
mailto:ArchwayGlendaleDadsClub@gmail.com
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https://archwayglendale.greatheartsamerica.org/


DADDY-DAUGHTER DANCE PHOTOS 

There was a glitch when we started sending out photos from the 

Daddy Daughter Dance, so a new download link has been sent. If 

you didn’t receive it, please let us know by sending an email to 

archwayglendalepso@gmail.com. (The link was sent to the email 

address used to purchase your tickets to the dance.) 

SUPPORT ARCHWAY GLENDALE 

WHILE YOU SHOP 

Don’t forget that you can support Archway Glendale year-round 

while you shop at Fry’s, on Amazon, or Shutterfly, and it doesn’t 

cost you a thing. Please sign up for our passive revenue generators.  

FRIDAY IS THE LAST DAY TO 

PURCHASE A SPOT IN THE 5th 

GRADE YEARBOOK MEMORY WALL 

As your 5th Grade Golden Eagle gets ready to soar into middle 

school, send them off with a loving message and photo(s) in the 

yearbook. Purchase a spot on the Memory Wall of the yearbook for 

your student today! Questions may be emailed to 

archwayglendalepso@gmail.com. 

 

We will be reaching out to families who have secured a spot on the 

yearbook to provide photos and text toward the end of January and 

into early February. 

 

• Full Page: $50.00 - up to eight photos, up to 100 words   

• Half Page: $40.00 - up to four photos, up to 100 words  

• Quarter Page: $30.00 - up to two photos, up to 25 words 

• 1/8 Page: $20.00 - one photo, up to 25 words  

 

CLICK HERE TO RESERVE SPACE IN THE YEARBOOK 

We will be reaching out with additional instructions to submit your 

photos and text at the end of this month. 

LUNCH PROGRAM 

We are always looking for parents who would enjoy volunteering 

in the lunchroom. If you are interested, please sign up for some 

February slots.  

Reminder: you can order hot lunch until 8:00 AM the day of. Learn 

more about our Hot Lunch Program here.  

mailto:archwayglendalepso@gmail.com
https://archwayglendale.greatheartsamerica.org/pso/support/
mailto:ArchwayGlendalePSO@gmail.com
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CARPOOL PROGRAM 

The carpool program is a free service provided by the PSO and is 

available to help Glendale parents find other Glendale families in 

their neighborhood to organize a carpool. 

To join, visit the website and fill out the form. After completing the 

form, you will receive an email with a link to the password-

protected carpool map containing the contact information and 

location of other Glendale parents also seeking a ride-share. 

 

We will be sending out the new map this weekend so parents can 

begin getting touch with one another. 

 

REGISTER: 

https://archwayglendale.greatheartsamerica.org/pso/carpool-

program/  

DADS’ CLUB 

If you are interested in getting to know other dads in the 

community, let us know by joining the Dads Club email list. 

Simply send an email to ArchwayGlendaleDadsClub@gmail.com 

to join. 
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